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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Griffith, Charles H
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 2:37 PM
To: Humphrey, Sue P; Reed, Deborah B; Denison, Dwight V; Fox, Charles W; Houtz, Robert L; Moliterno, 

David J; Sellnow, Timothy L; Smith, William T
Cc: Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: FW: NEW CMTE ITEM_REVISED PROPOSAL FOR GWS DEPT

HI everyone, I only received a few comments regarding the GWS revised proposal, all supportive.  So, Sue and Sheila, I would 
say that our committee supports the revised proposal, as they now include information that answers our concerns (numbers of 
students affected, faculty numbers, etc).   
 
Sheila can apprise Dave Randall that we are supportive of the proposal…..chipper 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From: Humphrey, Sue P  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 8:03 AM 
To: Reed, Deborah B; Denison, Dwight V; Fox, Charles W; Griffith, Charles H; Houtz, Robert L; Humphrey, Sue P; Moliterno, 
David J; Sellnow, Timothy L; Smith, William T 
Cc: Brothers, Sheila C 
Subject: MCAFEE E-MAIL SCAN ALERT!~FW: NEW CMTE ITEM_REVISED PROPOSAL FOR GWS DEPT 
 
SAOSC Committee, 
 
There has been a flurry of activity on our response to this proposal since I last communicated with you as a committee.  After 
multiple emails and a meeting with the Senate President, Dave Randall, I met with Dr. Susan Bordo, who is proposing the GWS 
Department status.   
 
I would like to ask each of you to again review the proposal with the newly attached information (see web address from Sheila 
Brothers in the forwarded information attached below).  If Charles Griffith and Tim Sellnow would again be the in-depth reviewers 
to follow up on their original concerns, I would really appreciate it.   
 
Please look carefully at the remaining bulleted items from our original response and evaluate the new information to see if you feel 
that the original concerns have been addressed.   
  
Unfortunately I will be out of the office from this coming Thursday until I return to work on April 6th.  Please send your comments 
after reviewing the documents again to Chipper at the following email address: cgrif00@uky.edu .  This needs to be done by 
March 23rd. 
 
Thanks to you all, especially Dr. Griffith, for again spending time with this document.    
 
 
Sue P. Humphrey RDH, MSEd 
Associate Professor, Periodontics 
University of Kentucky College of Dentistry 
D448 Chandler Medical Center 
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